
Dear Representative, 

 

The Oregon background check system is faulty. Every year thousands 

of people's rights are infringed as a result of the inability of the OSP ID 

unit to accurately complete the mandated "check."   

 

It makes no sense to further punish those people by removing the one 

small safeguard the law allows for people who are the victims of a 

broken system. This will not stop or slow the criminal from getting 

guns.  After all, 

  

they do not obey laws. 

 

Ronald R. Phillips 

639 SE Hillcrest Rd. 

John Day, OR 97845 

541-575-1927 
 


